Town Council Non-Public Meeting
6/17/2020

Present: Amy Burns, Helen Sanders, Jon Kiper, Christian Matthews, Zachary Dumont, Casey
Finch, Toni Weinstein

The Town Council met in non public session under RSA 91A:3 Il (a). Councilor Burns made the
motion to enter into non public and Councilor Dumont seconded the motion. The motion

passed 7-0.

Council members completed the discussion of the compiled results of the Town Manager’s
annual employee evaluation and his compensation above the contractual increase.

The Town Council agreed to an additional 1.5% increase this year mainly because of possible
budget shortfalls due to Covid related revenue loss.

Steve Fournier then joined the Council to discuss the review results and the salary increase.
The non public session ended at 6:55pm.

Submitted by Toni Weinstein



